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Response to Australian Accounting Standards Board (AASB) 
draft Australian Sustainability Reporting Standard (ASRS)  

1st March 2024 

Telstra welcomes the opportunity to provide comments on the current exposure draft of the Australian 

Sustainability Reporting Standards (ASRS) 1, 2, and 101. Noting the AASB’s request for feedback on 35 

items we have provided comment on the matters we feel have a material impact to Telstra. These can be 

found in the table below.  

We appreciate the AASB’s approach to engaging in meaningful stakeholder consultation and would 

welcome the opportunity to contribute further as the standards are finalised. 
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